
 

 
Brunswick School Department 

End of Year Updates 
May 14, 2020 

 
The well being of our students, staff and families continues to be of the utmost importance to 
our school community. Taking into consideration our students and staff social and emotional 
well being, as well as planning needs for staff for our next academic year, the Board has voted 
to amend our school calendar. The ​last student day will now be Friday, June 12th ​and the 
last staff day will be Friday, June 19th.​ Please review the schedule below that outlines 
important dates.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your flexibility and support as we move forward to successfully close 
this school year and plan and prepare for a successful reopening of school after the summer 
break.  
 
Grades Pre K-12  
 

Group Date Plan 

Pre K-12 May 29, 2020 Last day of regular instruction 

Pre K-12 June 1, 2020 - 
June 12, 2020 

● Targeted support for students. 
● Enrichment opportunities for students.  

Pre K-12 June 12, 2020 Last student day  

12 June 12, 2020 Graduation celebration - information will be shared with 
BHS students and families. 

Pre K-12 June 1, 2020 - 
June 19, 2020 

Individual schools will provide families with schedules 
regarding the return of student materials such as text 
books and technology (details forthcoming). 

Faculty and 
Staff 

June 15, 2020 - 
June 19, 2020 

Professional Development & Planning  
● Time to address building specific needs. 
● Planning and preparation for Extended School 

Year Services. 
● Planning & preparation for the reopening of 



school after summer break. 

Pre K-12 
Identified 
Students 

Summer 2020 ● Extended School Year (ESY) programming  
● Students in need of additional targeted support  

(Details being developed per CDC and DOE 
forthcoming guidelines) 

Administration 
and Identified 
Faculty and 
Staff 

Summer 2020 Planning and professional development for 2020-21 
programming scenarios  
(Details being developed per CDC and DOE 
forthcoming guidelines) 

 
 
 
End of Year Academic Report for Students 
 

Coffin Elementary School & Harriet Beecher Stowe School (PreK-5) 
In the absence of extenuating circumstances that have already been discussed between 
teachers, administration and families, students will advance to the next grade. Instead of 
an end of year report card, each student will receive a narrative report from their 
classroom teacher. 
 
Brunswick Junior High School  
Students will receive a report card that shows a letter grade for the 1st and 2nd quarter, 
a Pass/Fail for the third and fourth quarter and a narrative comment.  
 
Brunswick High School  
Students will receive a report card that includes a percentage grade for the 1st, 2nd and 
3rd quarter, a Pass/Fail grade for the fourth quarter and a narrative comment. GPA will 
not be impacted by Pass/Fail grades.  

 
Summer Programming  
Summer programming will be provided. We are currently exploring ways to offer summer 
programs virtually or in-person if possible (will be determined by state and CDC guidance). More 
information will be provided when plans are finalized.  
 
Food Service for Students 
Brunswick School Department will continue to provide meals at the designated locations until 
June 19.  After that date, MSAD 75 and Mid-Coast Hunger Prevention will provide meals as part 
of the Summer Meals Program.  Details are still being finalized and will be shared when they are 
available. 


